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Your submission for this review:

Acknowledging the upgrading of the infrastructure is crucial but the proposed increase in 2025 and then the subsequent annual
increase is unsustainable for many households and I'm not sure that the cost only makes up 1% of the disposable income is
entirely correct. Combined with the many other expenses and the general pressure of the cost of living this is too much for most.
Bulk water costs - this should be negotiated with Water NSW and not passed on to the consumer. More information on how or
if the proposed upgrades to the infrastructures will address PFAS in the water is needed





